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Onshore students email from Tom Steer, Chief Academic Services Officer 

The South Australian government recently shared its plans for opening the South Australian 
border from 23 November 2021, with further easing of COVID-19 restrictions when the State 
reaches a 90% vaccination rate. 
 
I’m writing to let you know that UniSA continues to remain open, and our student support 
services will still be available for you, however some services will move to virtual delivery as 
outlined below. 

On-campus services 

• All Campus Central locations will remain open for student enquiries and support. 
• UniSA ‘s City East and City West Medical Clinics will be open. Anyone with Covid-

19 symptoms will be offered a Telehealth appointment only. Please refer to the 
website for full details. 

• UniSA gyms and the Pridham Hall pool will remain open and operate in accordance 
with SA Health advice. 

• UniSA Libraries will remain open. 
• MOD., the Samstag Museum of Art, the Bob Hawke Prime Ministerial Centre & 

Library and the Kerry Packer Civic Gallery will remain open. 
• FM Assist locations remain open and security support is available 24-hours 

Virtual services 

Until further notice the following services will be provided virtually (Zoom or telephone) and 
can be booked online. 

• Accommodation Services 
• Career guidance and career job search support 
• Access and Inclusion services 
• International student support 
• Learning advice and assignment help 
• Personal counselling 
• Wirringka Student Services (Please book directly with an Aboriginal Student 

Engagement Officer). 

For further information about student services and advice related to COVID-19, please refer 
to the COVID-19 FAQs. 
 
Our teams are here to help, so please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you need us. 

Regards 
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